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                                This week we highlight the importance of a Catholic
education. Statistics and history prove that the surest and best way to
bring a child out of poverty and equip him with the tools necessary to
succeed is a Catholic education. In our parish, we want to make the
promise of an excellent education available to all children. Sadly, the
primary reason many parents do not send their children to a Catholic
school is simply money. Because we receive absolutely no funding from the
government we must rely entirely upon tuition. Nevertheless, money is
never a reason for us to turn away a child from our school. 
 

       Right now is the time to apply for tuition grants from the Catholic
Education Foundation. Each applicant may receive assistance if the family
qualifies. This is a tremendous help for those parents who cannot afford
the full tuition. However, we will work with any family who desires to
send their children to our school. Please stop by anytime this week and
obtain more information at the school. Request the enrollment form as
well as the application for the tuition grant and complete them as soon as
possible. Remember we want each child to have a Catholic education and
thus "an advantage for life."
 

Fr. Marcos Gonzalez,
Pastor
 

From the Pastor's Desk



Schoolwide Service Projects

We can not
thank our
Tiger
community
enough for
your
generosity
this past
Christmas
season during
our Sparks of
Love Toy
Drive. 
 
Please read
this feature
article found
in the
Crescenta
Valley Weekly
to see where
the toys went! 
 
Thank you
Tigers!

Sparks of Love Toy Drive
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W E E K !  Schools 
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C A T H O L I C

January26th -31stSunday, January 26th
Family Mass, 9:30 AM
Open House 10:30 AM

 

Come join us and see what St. Andrew School has to offer!
Every student that attends Mass and Open House dressed in their

appropriate school uniform will receive a pass for free dress. The class
with the highest attendance percentage will earn a pizza party!

Monday, January 27th
Faculty Appreciation Day

 
Show your gratitude to those who shape and help build

the minds of your students!
 

Tuesday, January 28th
Clergy Appreciation Day

 
Assembly, 9:00 AM for all St. Andrew Clergy

Holy Family Performing Wednesday, January 29th
Student Appreciation Day

(Students can wear free dress)
 

Extended lunch and a treat for all students!
No homework of tests for this day!

Thursday, January 30th
Parent Appreciation Day

(Parents welcome to join their children for
lunch)

 

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM: Grades 1-8 lunch outside in big yard
Early Childhood lunch inside classrooms

La Salle Jazz Band Performing

Friday, January 31st
Grandparents and Special Friends Day

School Mass 8:05 AM
 

Special performances from the St. Andrew School Choir
and the Salesian High School Mariachi Band



Reading increases knowledge and vocabulary, lowers stress, and supports your child’s emotional growth. But
perhaps the best benefit is the lasting bond you create with your child when you read with them. 

 

Visit the Book Fair with your child to discover new books together! 
 

Book Fair dates: January 26th, 29th, 30th & 31st
 

Shopping Hours
 

Sunday, January 26th 10am-1pm (Open House)
Wednesday, January 29th 9am-2pm (Student Appreciation Day)

Thursday, January 30th 9am-4pm (Parent Appreciation Day)
Friday, January 31st 9am-2pm (Grandparents Day)
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Save the Date!

Save the Date:
 January 30th

 

St. Andrew Catholic School will receive
20% of the proceeds!

Domenico's Italian Restaurant
2411 E Washington Blvd
Pasadena , CA 91104 

(626) 797-6459

St. Andrew CatholicSchool Family DinnerNight!


